
The Saddle Up School Holiday Program Spring Series 
will be held at Victorian premier racecourses listed in the 
calendar to the right.

During the course of the program photographs and/or 
videos may be taken by a professional service provider 
engaged by Racing Victoria. These images may be shared 
with the hosting clubs including Racing Victoria’s official 
clubs as well as Kelly Sports, and published by Racing 
Victoria and its affiliates on their websites, social media 
channels, newsletters and publications for the purposes 
of news and promoting the program. Images may also 
be disclosed by Racing Victoria to third party media 
organisations for the purposes of news and promoting the 
program. 

Racing Victoria respects the privacy of children in this 
regard. Accordingly, please complete the form below 
and return on sign in at the program on the day advising 
whether you consent for your child to participate in 
photographs and/or filming during the program and 
for those images to be used and/or disclosed by Racing 
Victoria for the purposes described above. 

I (name of parent/guardian)  hereby give permission 
for my child/children to participate in photographs and/or filming during the Saddle Up School Holiday Program and for 
those images to be used and disclosed for the purposes described in this form and in accordance with Racing Victoria’s 
Privacy Policy. 

	 I do consent to (names of children)   

 

participating in photographs and/or filming during the Saddle Up School Holiday Program.  

I declare the above information to be true to the best of my knowledge.

Signed  Date 

Please return your completed form on the day/s your child is participating in the Saddle Up School Holiday Program Spring Series.

We will endeavour to take a group photo on each day of 
the program which will be shared with all.

There will be a selection of individual photos as well as 
other group photos taken, however, individual photos of 
each child will NOT be guaranteed. Please refer to www.
racingvictoria.com.au/saddle-up for access to a selection 
of photos taken throughout each day of the program.

All images are subject to Racing Victoria’s Privacy Policy, a 
copy of the policy is available at: www.racingvictoria.com.
au/privacy-policy
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